
STEM is a term often 
heard in schools and  

education today.   

It stands for: 

Science,  Technology,  
Engineering,  and  

Mathematics.   It is a 
broad term used to 

group together these 
academic disciplines. 

 STEM has grown to  

represent a unique  

approach to teaching and 
learning, one that  

centres around individual 
pupils' learning styles 

and interests.  

  

As part of their STEM 
project, UKS2 pupils are  

designing and creating 
their own night lights. 
To start their project, 
the children in UKS2 

completed some market 
research by finding out 
to likes, dislikes, wants 

and needs of their 

 target audience, KS1.  

A huge “Thank you!” 
must go to Year 1  

– who were a  

fantastic panel!  

 

We look forward to  

seeing your creations, 
UKS2. 
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Here are Year 4 testing a variety of materials to see if the are good conductors of  

Electricity as part of their work in Science. 
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We still need you to email any birthday photos, achievement  
photos, good news  etc that you would like to share on the blog.   

Due to bubbles and social distancing rules nobody in school will be able to do 
this job yet. Please email to blog@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk  

by 10am Thursdays Thank you! 

Isabelle played for 
the First U16's girls 

Team at Whitley Bay 
against a strong 

Sheffield U16's girls 
team. Final score  

6 - 3 to Whitley Bay. 

Hard fought, 

 great win. 

Well done, Isabelle!   

Here is Josie after she 
received her medal for 

taking part in a  

recent cheerleading  

competition.  

She got to the quarter 
finals. 

Well done, Josie! 

Lucious started 
football training 

and loved it !  

Congratulations, 

Lucious!! 

That’s great to 
hear! 

We always love to hear about 
“Where are they now?” 

Here is Thomas Fraser, 

a former 

St Bernadette’s pupil. He has 
been called up for GB Trials in 

ice hockey, proof that hard work 
and dedication pays off. 

Congratulations and Good Luck, 
Thomas! 

We are all very proud of you! 

 



*Please note that this provision is not part of the offer from St Bernadette’s 
and is being run by an independent company.  

 



Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

Message from Fr John 

We have launched new more interactive websites  

These can be found at: 

www.staidanschurch.uk 

www.stbernadetteschurch.uk 

From the latest government update on 12th April Covid 
restrictions remain in place across the UK, however,  

under these guidelines Places of Worship are allowed to 
remain OPEN for public service. We will continue to 
celebrate Masses as we have been since January. Mass 
will be celebrated at St Aidan’s on Sunday (10.00am) 
and Wednesday (9.30am) only and will continue to be 
held at St Bernadette’s at 11.30am each Sunday.  

Private Masses with no congregation will be celebrated 
outside of those times.  

  

Nursery  tbc 

Reception (AW) Archer H-J 

Reception (SK) tbc 

Year 1 tbc 

Year 1/2 tbc 

Year 2 Oscar W & 
Gene 

Year 3 Freya 

Year 3/4 *Everyone- for 
being absolute 
superstars, 
during online 
google meets.  

Year 4 Cameron 
(*Auria & Julia) 

Year 5 tbc 

Year 5/6 tbc 

Year 6 Olivia 

 
 
           

 

             

 

Dates for your diary! 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
will be on  

Wednesday, 30th June at 
6pm 

Sacrament of the Eucharist 
will be on  

Saturday, 10th July at 10am 
in St. Aidan’s Church. 


